
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Another Snow Day, yay! Hope that your child got outside and enjoyed the snow.
Studies have shown that playing outside benefits children because it builds

confidence, promotes creativity, teaches responsibility, gets them moving, and
reduces stress. This week, Kinders worked on the all-important skill of waiting.

Learning how to wait helps children manage impulses which is a critical skill, not
only in the classroom, but in life. To reinforce this at home, find natural ways to help

them practice waiting. K Prep used what we learned from “Clark the Shark” last
week to practice sharing with the Beanie Babies. 3rd grade worked on managing
disappointment while 4th grade worked in pairs to practice compromising. 6th
grade reflected on the qualities of good winners and good losers. This football

season had a lot of lessons!

This Week with Mrs. Kelly

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH,FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH,FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH,
202520252025

If you ordered raffle tickets, they should be
going home with your student today. Last

chance to sign up to volunteer! 
(See page two)

When there is incidental billing, such as field
trips or special events, you need to go into
FACTS and pay for it. It does not come out

of your account automatically. 

PK-2 Parents: We are working on
independence. If your child cannot tie

his/her own shoes, do not send him/her to
school with tie shoes! Also, unless there is

an injury, please let your child carry
his/her own backpack to and from the

building. 

UpdatesReminders
No School Monday, February

17th, for Presidents Day.

 Let us welcome our new Spanish teacher
for K-6, Señora Mary Ann Rumler! She has

over 30 years of experience, teaching
Spanish and substitute teaching. We are

happy to have her in the buildings on
Tuesdays and Wednesdays!



Link to school calendar
There is no school on Monday, February 17th.
SEPA Auction is Saturday, February 22nd. 
Lunch orders are due Wednesday, February 26th.
Our next Eagle of the Month and Virtues Assembly is Friday,
February 28th. 8th grade will be presenting the virtue of
temperance. 
SCRIP Physical Card Order Dates are due in RaiseRight by
3PM on 2nd Friday of each month: March 14, April 11, May 9.

Ready for Fish Fry? Here is the Sign Up Genius!
Auction volunteering
Sign up for lunch duty for the week of February 18th, 2025

PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-54279992-preparing#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F45A4A82BA3FA7-54361059-mardi
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55110372-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55110339-1stthru




Open to boys and girls in grade K-3 from the following parishes: St. Edith, St. Colette, St. Gene-
vieve, St. Aidan, and St. Kenneth. 

Practices and games will begin March 12th and will run through April 16th. Each team will prac-
tice for the first 30 minutes followed by a 30-minute game. Each wednesday Grades K/1 will play

at 5:30, and Grades 2/3 will play at 6:30 pm. The freshman basketball program is designed to
teach the fundamentals of basketball and the basic rules of the game to our newest Eagles. The
emphasis of the program is to have fun and enjoy playing basketball. We need coaches! Please

consider signing up. 

Sign Up Here

Cost $40 Includes Jersey If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me

with any questions. God bless and Go
Eagles! Steve Claramunt

steve.claramunt@gmail.com 248-514-
2277

SPRING 2025 FRESHMAN BASKETBALL IS

BACK!!! FOR K, 1ST, 2ND, AND 3RD GRADE

BOYS AND GIRLS

https://www.stedithcyo.com/program/basketball-freshmen/5932


Fish Fry Dessert Schedule 

March 7th 

March 14th 

March 21st 

March 28th 

April 4th 

April 18th
Drop off all donations at
the parish hall. 

 

All Grades 

PS4/PS3 

K-Prep 

Kindergarten 

3rd 

8th 

1st 

2nd 

4th 

5th 

7th 

 

All Grades 

Each Lenten season, the families of St. Edith Catholic School are asked to
provide baked goods/desserts for each Friday Fish Fry. All desserts should
be dropped off either the Thursday before or Friday of Fish Fry. A table or
cart will be outside of the school office to collect the desserts. If you are
dropping off on Friday after 3 pm, please take your dessert directly to the 
parish hall. Desserts can be store bought or homemade. 

April 11th 6th All Grades 

Date Grade Grade 


